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March 2, 2015

Mr. Peter Barnes, Engineering Geologist

State Water Board Resource Control Board, Division of Water Rights
Water Quality Certification Program

P.O. Box 2000

Sacramento, CA 95812-2000

RE: Draft EIR, PG&E Certification UNFFR Project NO 2105

Dear Mr. Barnes,

We were unable to attend your recent meeting (Feb. 11) in Chester, when you listened to
comments from the public regarding the proposed use of cold water, taken from Lake

Almanor, to possibly cool downstream fish habitats.

We are writing today to express our opposition to any plan or scheme that would
potentially damage the existing environment in Lake Almanor.

We concur with the arguments and facts that have been presented to you, at the meeting
and in correspondence, that is in opposition to alternatives 1 & 2, as described in the
Draft EIR. We believe that pursuing these alternatives is unreasonable and will cause
irreparable damages.

We will encourage and support every effort available to prevent implementation of these
alternatives.

Please Mr. Barnes, leave our lake alone. (And, end the drought!)
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John & Susan Oehler



